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2nd December 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Parent Forum 
 
I am writing to invite you to our 1st PF meeting of the year on Monday 12th December 2016 at 2.30-3.15pm. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is for us as a school to share with you our plans for the future, including: 

 The proposed new building expansion; 
 how the multi academy trust works; 
 our plans to improve the school; and 
 an update on our social enterprise, Ballot St Spice. 
 

Most importantly though, we want to know your views and how we can continue to work together. 
 
If you can join Mr Morrish and myself we’d love to see you. The meeting will take place in the drama 
studio and there will be refreshments available. 
 
Please complete and return the form below to let us know how many chairs (and cups of tea) we need. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on the Monday 12th December 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Hayley Mapp 
Headteacher                                  
 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SECTION 
I /we will be attending the Parent Forum Meeting on Thursday 12th December 2016. 
 
Parents/Carer of  …………………………................................................................................................  in  
 
Class(es) ……………………………………………………… Number attending ………………………………. 
 
Parents/Carer Signature  ……………………………………………Print Name………………………………. 
 
Date  …………………………… 
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